
​10. Where can I find this policy and related resources?​

​The full policy is available on the district website (​​Policy 5695: Students and Personal Electronic Devices​​).​

​Have more questions?​
​Please contact your child’s building principal or school office for more information.​

https://go.boarddocs.com/ny/spsny/Board.nsf/goto?open&id=DHHGX945E877

